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Lake of Bays Township Public Library Board
Box 201, Baysville, Ont. P0B 1A0, Tel/Fax:  705 767 2361 linla@vianet.ca
Dear Minister Vernile, 
On behalf of the Lake of Bays Township Public Library Board, I would like to express our sincere thanks for the significant investment in Ontario’s Public and First Nations Libraries and in the Digital Public Library announced in the 2018 Ontario Budget. This funding will be such an important investment in the sustainability of libraries and the recognition that libraries are playing a vital role in communities across the Province. 
The end of more than a two-decade funding freeze is such welcoming news for Ontario public libraries. The Digital Public Library will be a valuable resource for all Ontarians, including those living in rural, First Nation and remote communities. We are also pleased with the announcement of an additional $500 million investment over three years to expand broadband connectivity in rural, First Nations and other communities. 
This funding will enable libraries all over the Province to continue to support education and lifelong learning while continuing their important work as community hubs and spaces for cultural experiences. 
Sincerely, 

Wayne Donaldson, 

Board Chair

